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  (410) 962-4054 
  http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/mddiv/ 
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-MD 
   
 
Ms. Heather Murphy, Director 
Office of Planning and Capital Programming, MDOT 
7201 Corporate Center Drive 
P.O. Box 548 
Hanover, Maryland 21076 
 
Dear Ms. Murphy: 
 
We have completed our review of the State’s request (MDOT Control # 22-77) to amend the 
Fiscal Year (FY) 2022-2025 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP).  
Specifically, the STIP is being amended to include projects in the FY 24 SPR Part 1 Work 
Program using a Surface Transportation Block Grant (STBG), Statewide Planning (SP), and Safe 
and Accessible Transportation Options (SA) for a total amount of $64.56M of Federal funds.  
We accept this amendment and find that it was developed based on a continuing, cooperative, and 
comprehensive transportation planning process, in accordance with 23 U.S.C. 134, 23 U.S.C. 135, 
and 49.  
If you have any questions, regarding this STIP/TIP amendment please contact Jasmine Champion 
at (410) 779.7158. 
       
  Sincerely, 
  
  
   
  Valeriya Remezova 
  Division Administrator 
 
 
cc: 
Tyson Byrne, MDOT 
Matt Baker, MDOT/SHA 
Eric Beckett, MDOT/SHA 
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